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March 29, 2024 

 

 

 

ADDENDUM #1 

TO 

REQUEST FOR BID 

Exmark Lazer-Z X-Series Mower 

 

In reference to the Town of Merrimack’s Request for a new Exmark Lazer-Z X-Series 

Mower for the Highway Department, due on Friday, April 12, 2024 at 2:00PM, please be 

advised that the following information has been brought to our attention: 

 

We have received information that model #LZX801GKA60600 is no longer available. If 

you do have one in stock, please bid on that model.  If not, you may bid on the newer 

models that replace this one.  Please make a note in your exceptions if that is the case. 
 

Please contact me at kvalluzzi@merrimacknh.gov or (603) 424-7075 if you have any 

questions pertaining to this addendum or other portions of our bid request. 
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